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KITSAP COUNTY 
Request for Proposal 2021-130 

Purchasing Department 
619 Division St., 4th Floor 
Port Orchard, WA 98366 

 
Addendum No. 1 

Phone: 360.337.4788 
Email: 

purchasing@co.kitsap.wa.us 
  

 
TO:  All Respondents 
 
FROM:  Glen McNeill 
 
CLOSING DATE: August 24, 2021 at 2:00PM (UNCHANGED) 
 
REF NO.:  2021-135 RFQ   
 
 
DATE:  August 23, 2021 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
QUESTION:  I want to make sure that we get you the submittal that you are expecting and 
need, so please let me know if you need anything different than an electronic PDF on a 
thumb/flash drive. If the County does wants a hard copy of the proposal – do you think the 
County will issue an addendum to the RFQ to make that clear? I just want to make sure our 
marketing person knows to be on the lookout for one if its issued.  
 
1. ANSWER: Yes, an addendum will be posted. The Submittal Summary will now read.  

 

Please submit proposal documents to the Kitsap County Purchasing Office 
 

Submit by email to: 
Glen McNeill 

Purchasing Program Supervisor 
Purchasing@co.kitsap.wa.us  

For hand delivery, express, or courier: 
For hand delivery a flash drive of your response must 

also be included.  
Glen McNeill 

Purchasing Program Supervisor 
Kitsap County Administration Building 

Fourth Floor 
614 Division Street, MS-7 
Port Orchard, WA 98366 

 
 
Any questions regarding the above project should be directed to Glen McNeill, Purchasing Program Supervisor, 
(360) 337- 4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us  
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